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Science and Social Studies
Hot Topics:
Check out these Cool Sites and Activities during your spare 
time. If you decide to do any of the Science Experiments, 
ask your parents for permission and assistance. In 
addition, please send photos to add to our class webpage 
photo album. 

Science
 IXL 6th Grade Science (your username and password is 

the same as your Math)
Skill: GG.Astronomy

 https://sciencebob.com/category/experiments/

Social Studies
 https://www.ducksters.com/history/world_war_ii/

Topic: Battles

Greetings:             
Hello to all. I hope you guys are doing well. It is very 
disappointing that we were not able to finish the school 
year at TES in the classrooms. However, I promise to 
stay in constant contact with each of you. I want you to 
know that I care about you and miss you all. Please 
take care and be safe!

Contact Me:
I am available for questions about the Take Home 
Assignment Packets or just simply to say hello. My 
email address is: perryl@troyschools.net and cell phone 
number is: (334) 226-0833. Looking forward to speaking 
with and hearing from you all soon!

TES News:
TROY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

STUDENTS: 
We will be distributing our Take Home 
Packets on Monday, April 6th and 
Wednesday, April 8 from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 
p.m. at Troy Elementary School. These 
packets are part of our Distance Learning 
Plan required by the Alabama State 
Department of Education in response to the 
statewide school closure. Please note the 
following details and instructions: 

 Lunches will be available from 
9:00-2:00 on Monday, April 6 and 
Wednesday, April 8. PLEASE PICK 
UP LUNCH FIRST THEN RE-ENTER 
CAMPUS AND PROCEED TO THE 
DESIGNATED PICK UP AREAS 
FOR PACKETS. 

 Pre-K-2nd grade pickup area 
behind gym, 3rd-6th grade at side 
pickup area. 

 Please remember to bring ALL 
TEXTBOOKS AND LIBRARY 
BOOKS when you come to pick up 
packets. There will be bins set up to 
receive all books. Students will not 
need textbooks to complete 
learning packets or participate in 
online programs. 
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